
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

Firstly, I wish you all a very happy new year. It has been great to be back at school with your wonderful children. 

We have started as we mean to go on and have got straight back into learning. Reception classes have begun their  

new topic of ’Where in the World’ and have been busy learning all about London this week. Their writing about 

our great city and their fantastic pictures of London buses will look glorious on display! Year one have made a 

great start to our art theme for the half term: collage. There was fun had by all whilst creating their own fruit 

collages. Lastly, Year two have written some epic sea myths, full of brave warriors and fierce sea monsters, which 

will have you on the very edge of your seat!   

 

I have included some dates for key events coming up in this term overleaf, please take a note of them or stick on 

the fridge. Here’s to another great year at Trinity. 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 8th January 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Fri 22nd Jan 9:15am—Parents phonics workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Tue 26th Jan 2:15pm—Reception Open classroom 

Tue 26th Jan 7pm—KS1 Curriculum evening for par-

ents 

Fri 29th Jan—Photographer in to take individual 

school photos of children 

Mon 1st Feb—Reception trip to London Aquarium 

Thur 4th Feb 2pm — Parents Phonics Workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Fri 5th Feb 9am—PAFT coffee morning 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

 

Reception Chefs! 

Reception classes had a fantastic time in our food technology room 

this week, creating their very own cucumber sandwiches… Yum yum! 

Have you got…? 

We always appreciate items that you send in. Next term Reception 

children are starting a topic called “Where in the World”. We need: 

Travel agent brochures, old boarding pass-es, old suitcases/luggage, 

foreign currency (not of high value!), postcards, menus and recipes. If 

you have a particular story or artefact that might be of interest, please 

speak to the Early Years team.  

Come and learn how we teach phon-

ics at Trinity! 

 

This will be a practical and informative ses-

sion led by Mr Wills. There will be an op-

portunity to ask questions and learn how to 

best use the sounds when helping your 

child with homework and reading. 

Friday 22
nd

 January at 9:15am 

and Thursday 4
th
 February at 2pm  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiE-I2M-5nKAhWDMhoKHceDDmcQjRwIBw&url=http://www.cathedralprimaryschool.com/class2/2015/09/spellings-and-phonics-work-14-9-15/&bvm=bv.110151844,d.d2s&psig=AFQjCNG3QPIJ

